
BONUS AUCTION SUPPORTERS 

 

Dear Friends, 

2020 has been a year of changes.  The Holt county Fair will be showcasing 4-H and FFA events and 

activities August 4-8.  The 2020 Holt County Fair Market Livestock Bonus Auction will be modified due to 

Covid-19 guidelines. 

This year the livestock shows will be “Show and Go”.  This will allow youth to show their hard work and 

still follow the North Central District Health Department guidelines.  Since not all the animals will be on 

the fairgrounds at one time; we will NOT hold a Market Livestock Bonus Auction at the Holt County 

Fairgrounds in Chambers, Nebraska. 

We would like to invite all businesses and individuals who have supported the auction in the past along 

with those who would like to begin to support the auction by making donations.  The donations 

collected will be divided among all the market livestock bonus participants.  We anticipate 

approximately 75 exhibitors this year. 

We realize that the 2 019 flood and COVID-19 this year have hit our local businesses and individuals 

hard; so please know that we only ask for your donation if you are able to give one. 

If you would like to support the 4H and FFA exhibitors, donations may be dropped off at the Holt County 

Extension Office or mailed to: 

Holt County Market Livestock Bonus Auction 

c/o Rhonda Rainforth 

49563 870th Road 

O’Neill, NE  68763 

The Holt County Livestock Bonus Auction Committee would like to thank everyone for their patronage of 

the auction and hope that you enjoy the 2020 Holt County Fair. 

Sincerely, 

The Holt County Market Livestock Bonus Auction Committee 

Rhonda & Monte Rainforth 402.340.9254                        Katie & James Olson 402.340.5603 

Jeff & Valorie Hostert 402.340.2476                      Bryan Sanford 402.336.7538 

Kaye & Joel Coburn  402.340.5217             Bill & Carmen Lechtenberg 402.340.9816 

 


